From: Karen Fairweathe: [

Sent: Wednesday, 29 November 2023 2:14 PM
To: Consultation, LG
Subject: Future of Local Government Review

You don't often get email from_ Learn why this is important

To the office of Local Government Reform:
| am a resident of Coles Bay which is currently in the Glamorgan Spring Bay council region.

| strongly support a plan for amalgamation of Coles Bay into the proposed 'East Coast' Council and NOT into a 'South
East' council.

The geographic natural divide between the proposed East Coast and South East council regions is Cherry Tree Hill.
This area marks the start of a lengthy, very hilly and potentially dangerous road to the GSBC offices in the south.

It makes sense for Coles Bay residents to travel north, not South for easier access to our local council offices.
Therefore, Coles Bay/Freycinet must be incorporated into the more northerly 'East Coast' region.

Thank you
Karen Fairweather





